

## School District of La Farge

301 W Adams St. La Farge, WI 54639 Telephone: (608) 625-2400 Fax: (608) 625-0152

Mrs. Meaghan Gustafson, Superintendent (608) 625-0107

gustafsonm@lafarge.k12.wi.us

Mr. Joshua Hansen, Elementary Principal (608) 625-0155

hansenj@lafarge.k12.wi.us

Mr. Todd Camlek, 6-12 Principal

(608) 625-0123

camlekt@lafarge.k12.wi.us

Dear Families,

We are pleased to inform you that we will be implementing the Community Eligibility Provision (CEP) while participating in the National School Lunch and School Breakfast Programs for 2022-2023.

What does this mean for you and your children attending the school(s) identified below?

Great news! All enrolled students of *La Farge Elementary, Middle, and High Schools* are eligible to receive a healthy breakfast and lunch at school at <u>no charge</u> to your household each day of the school year. Your child(ren) will be able to participate in these meal programs without having to pay a fee or submit a meal application.

\*The district will still be asking families to complete an alternative household income form from households with a student participating in the CEP; however, receipt of free breakfast and lunch meals will not depend on returning it.

Completing the application is still necessary for other programs essential to our school programming, such as Title I, AGR, and E-Rate which helps with funding for supplies and staffing. Please complete and return the form to help us maintain these essential programs!

The form can be accessed <u>at this link</u> - please complete and send to <u>foodservice@lafarqe.k12.wi.us</u>!

We appreciate your help.

If we can be of any further assistance, please contact us at school!

Sincerely,

La Farge Nutrition Services Team